
UPDATE: 
COVID-19 

RESPONSE

 Board of Trustees Meeting

 June 10, 2020

 Debra Polak,

 Vice President of Academic Affairs

 Ulises Velasco,

 Vice President of Student Services



Instruction 
Update

 Instructional Deans are working with faculty and 
schedulers to re-build the Fall 2020 schedule

 Every department, course, and section is being 
reviewed.

 Most courses will be completely online

 Some courses will have limited on ground meetings

 The redesign of the schedule will result in fewer 
sections overall

 Guided Pathways Leadership Team is convening 
summer workgroups to plan for support for 
students and faculty into and through the fall 
semester.

 An online instructional support system for FT & PT 
faculty was built to support instructors & students 
w/ delivering/receiving virtual Fall course work



Program 
Highlights

 Chemistry: Some lab equipment being sent 
home; students purchase regular household items 
for beginning Chemistry labs; advanced Chem 
(organic) with some in person labs (groups of 4 
students)

 English and Math labs: Faculty available most of 
the day on Canvas

 Fine Woodworking: smaller classes with fewer 
units (abbreviated program for fall)

 Theater: Radio productions like War of the Worlds

 Auto: Small groups attending for lab hours

 Physical Therapist Assistant (PTA): labs split into 
three groups of 8 students.

 Adult Basic Education courses (High school 
equivalency, Computer Basic Skills, ESL): 
Structured optional initial on ground instruction to 
facilitate success in the online course.

 Tutoring: using a video chat/virtual whiteboard 
platform called Pisces



 Schat's (Ukiah): 71

 Slam Dunk (Ukiah): 37

 O'Meara Bros. (Lakeport): 19

 Los Gallitos (Fort Bragg): 12

 Taqueria Bravo (Willits): 8

 Wholly Bowl (Lakeport): 7

 Pizza to Go (Willits): 5

159 Mendocino College graduates enjoyed 
a free $50 meal from these restaurants



 Over 170 graduates received a lawn sign.

 Distribution occurred at all college 
locations (Ukiah, Lakeport, Willits, Fort 
Bragg)

 Survey went out to all graduates asking if 
they wanted a lawn sign.

 Staff were on hand to provide students 
with the lawn signs.



 Banner on State Street in 
Ukiah congratulating our 
graduates.

 Sign remained in place for 
two weeks.

 Ad was placed in 
Graduation Magazine listing 
all our graduates.





• College website has 
COVID-19 updates and list 
of available resources.

• Surveys will go out shortly 
to connect students with 
resources (ChromeBooks, 
mobile hotspots, food 
resources, etc).

• "Becoming and Online 
Student" resource guide 
created to ease transition.







Challenges 
and 
Opportunities

 Continue to provide effective support 
for faculty and students new to 
teaching and learning in the online 
environment.

 Maintain effective contact with 
students; build community from a 
distance to impact success.

 Continue to communicate 
care, community, connectedness.


